

Bothwell District School Newsletter



29TH AUGUST 2019

UPCOMING EVENTS

STUDENT BANKING

EVERY THURSDAY

BOOK CLUB FORMS
RETURN TO SCHOOL BY
6TH SEPTEMBER.

OUR BIG EVENT

13TH SEPT

PINK AND BLUE DAY.

PLUS

SELLING CUPCAKES

FOOTBALL MATCH AGAINST GLENORA SCHOOL GOLD COIN DONATION FOR CANCER PROJECT

STUDENT COUNCIL FUNDRAISING.

25TH SEPT
FOOTY COLOURS DAY

Thank you.

Book Week 2019















Book Week Parade 2019

Prizes as follows:

Grade	Most Imaginative costume	Special Mention Costume
LiLs	Joel Turner	Amelia Pearce
Kinder	Indigo Monks	Bryce Pearce
Prep	Chloe Ellis	Mitchell Brazendale
Grade I	Taylor Porter	Daniel Pearce
Grade 2	Max Jones	Harley Monks
Grade 3	Eliza Emerson	Alex Ramsay
Grade 4	Annie Webb	Mia Pearce
Grade 5	Jai Clark	Hannah Webb
Grade 6	Brayden Clark	Katelyn Nichols
Grade 7	Renee Honner	
Grade 9	Zaden Harback	Annie Nichols
Adults	Tanya Lovell	Mrs Jessie Byers

Book Week Colouring Competition Winners 2019.

LiLS	Grace Downie	Grade 5	Hannah Webb
Kinder	Indigo Monks	Grade 6	Haylie Kline
Prep	Lachlan Glover	Grade 7	Renee Honner
Grade I	Taylor Porter	Adult	Melissa Brazendale
Grade 2	Sophie Brazendale		
Grade 3	Ella Pearce		
Grade 4	Annie Webb		

Book Week Parade Photos 2019











This year's Book Week was a huge success with lots of fantastic costumes. A big thanks to all the parents for supporting our students. Special thanks, goes to The Mayor Loueen Triffitt for judging this event, and Darren Brady, Andre Datlen, Connor Woodham and Adam Pearce for helping to set up. Last but not least is Brigette White who works so hard to get this event up and running every year.



The colouring in competition was judged by Miss Anderson, this would not have been an easy task.

Well done to everyone!





Secondary students using parachute for daily P.E.

Looks a bit frosty in the background.





Books kindly donated for Book Week to the school library.

Danielle Bradburn,
Amelia & Daniel Pearce,
Alex, Henry, William & Matilda Ramsay,
Kimberley & Sheridan White.

Happy Father's Day
to all
Our Dads
on
Sunday.



Kinder Prep students
Enjoying Music with
Mr Hicks







Class One
Playing ukulele,
They all look to be having fun.

Science

The 8-10 students are studying a Biology unit in Science on cells, tissues, organs and systems. As a part of this work they looked at a chicken wing by dissected it's parts. They were able to see how the muscles worked and how they were able to flex and contract. They enjoyed using the scalpels and luckily no one cut themselves.







Cooking Class on Thursdays. Scones and cupcakes.



















Breakfast Program.

Monday and Thursday will be as normal in Term Three.

The students can continue to enjoy having some toast and a nice warm Milo at the start of the day on Mondays and Thursdays.

Please feel free to donate any Bread, Milo, Margarine or Jams and Vegemite to the program, this benefits all the students.

Christine Turner & her team of helpers.







Student Enrolments for 2020

Enrolment forms are available from Launching into Learning, the school office or can be downloaded from our Web page at https://bothwelldistricthigh.education.tas.edu.au.

Please read the information for parents attached to enrolment forms as it provides the details of evidence required.

Enrolments are welcome for all grades and we look forward to welcoming new families to Bothwell District School.

Student Assistance Forms (STAS) will be available early next term for those families eligible, please talk to the school office is you need further information.

Uniform orders will also be available once we have 2020 pricing.

Any queries please contact the school office on 62595518.







Dear Parent/Carer

On Friday 13th September, the Bothwell District High Student Council are having a Blue and Pink Day to raise money for testicular cancer and breast cancer research.

We would like students to wear either blue or pink for the day and contribute towards fundraising with a gold coin donation.

We will be selling pink and/or blue cupcakes at recess to raise more funds for the Cancer Council.

We would love your support!









I would like to congratulate every one for having a go with the

Spell - a -thon.

I will finish tests next week.

Supporting

"Susie's Memorial".

I hope you had fun!

Sponsorship money to be returned to the office as soon as possible please.

Thank you from Tanya Lovell.

Bothwell Library

Opening Hours

Tuesday 3.30 p.m.—6.00 p.m.

Wednesday 10.00a.m.—3.00 p.m.

Wi Fi access 8.45 a.m. till 7.15 p.m.

Come along to discover what things you can find like the Libby App, RB Digital And Trove.









Parents and friends we need you!

On Friday 13th September the Bothwell District Student Council are holding a football game on the school oval

Glenora vs Bothwell

School School

At 12 p.m. sharp

All family and friends are welcome to attend. The cost of admission is a gold coin donation per entry. Children accompanied by parents are free. All money raised is being donated to the Cancer Council for Breast and Testicular Cancer research.

Bothwell Wellness Group Inc

Fitness class Tuesdays 1:30pm Bothwell Town Hall

Two Grants for Sporting Equipment & Gym Instructor Training

Two grants are available for the purchase of sporting equipment or to undertake training as a gym instructor by completing a Certificate III in Fitness to provide fitness classes in the Bothwell community.

Funding is from the 2018 Pre-election Commitment Grants.

To register your interest and receive an application please email Jill Bignell (President) at iillyb100@gmail.com

Applications close Friday 13th September, 2019.

For a while now, students at Both well have been able to put their soft plastic waste in separate bins ready for recycling. From the beginning of this year however, China has stopped taking Australia's recyclable plastics. Now there is far too much plastic for Australia to deal with. Students at Bothwell are asked to help and reduce the amount of plastic waste/ We create by 1% by the end of the year. Here is how it works, Over a week Primary Classes have sorted plastic waste from their lunch boxes into categories and created a tally sheet. Now the challenge is to replace I item of packaged food with something not packaged.

They will be asked to try this every 2 weeks. An example might be to take out a bag of tiny teddies and replace it with an unwrapped biscuit, or a muffin. Towards the end of the school year, students will sort out plastic waste from their lunchboxes again and see whether their tally has been reduced by 1%.

I am asking for your support with this by helping our students taking up the swap suggestion every two weeks, starting this fortnight.

lanna







Footy Colours Day

Dear Parent/Carer

On Wednesday the 25th of September we will be holding Footy Colours Fundraising Day. We would like to ask you to dress up in your favourite footy team colours on the day and donate a gold coin. This has been organised by The Student Council for the School Association.

Thank you.

Cante	en O	rder.	Form

Name:....

Toasted sandwiches on Wednesday

Order from the following combinations:

\$2.00 ea.

Please note only one meat choice.

Write combination choice on the brown paper bags available in the office and classrooms.

Please place money in the bag.

Ham	Pineapple	
Cheese	Tomato	
Chicken	Baked Beans	
Mayonnaise	Spaghetti	

Fruit-boxes still available for \$1.00.

Orange	Apple	

Our Grade Ten Students in their Hoodies.



Bothwell Community Lunch

When: Thursday September 19th 2019

Where: Bothwell Town Hall

Time: 12 noon

Cost: \$5.00 Per head

Enquiries & Bookings : Judi Turner

Ph.: 0418 886 923

Menu: Vegie Soup

Roast Chicken/Lamb and Vegies.

Pavlova

Wine Trifle





School Association Contacts

 Richard Hallett
 0428 863 420

 Rachael Clark
 0408 618 526

 Natasha Lewis
 0400 629 887

 Annie Ramsay
 0408 122 218

 Mikaela Wilton
 0457 143 836



Launching into Learning

We welcome any new families as well as past families,

9.00—11.00 am Thursday.

Come along and have some fun,

See you there.

Watch the newsletter for updates.



School Office Opening Times 2019

8.00 am—4.00 p.m.

Keep an eye on Facebook as any changes to the above will be posted on there.

Chris & Tanya

2019 - School Terms

Students return Tuesday 23rd July - Fri 27th Sept.

Term 4 Mon 14th Oct -Thurs 19th Dec (students finish)



School Banking

is

every

Thursday.



ARE YOU SHOWING RESPECT?

R Responsibility

E Engaged

S Safe

P Positive

E Effort

C Community

T Teamwork

Bothwell District High Values

Our students are working hard on the schools values in class, if they have done well they are given raffle tickets.

The raffle is drawn at an assembly.

Two students names are drawn and they receive a prize as their reward.

School's

Mobile.

No is

0474 533 146

CONTACT DETAILS

Patrick Street, BOTHWELL, 7030

Phone 62 595 518 Fax: 62 595 610

Email Bothwell.DistrictHigh@education.tas.gov.au

Web: https://bothwelldistricthigh.education.tas.edu.au